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Latest news from p3G 

A new year has started and everyone 

in P3 is looking forward to starting 

our new topic all about Ancient 

Egypt. 

After a busy Christmas break we’ve 

already started working on our fab 

new topic. 

In maths, we are learning new 

strategies to help us when doing 

addition and subtraction. We have 

been using number squares and 

number lines to help us! 

 

 

 

In science, we are thinking about 

materials and what things are made 

of. 

We are looking forward to finding 

out all about the pyramids. We are 

also hoping to find out more about 

mummies and the Egyptian Gods. 

As always, keep your eye on the 

blog where we will keep you 

updated with the latest news from 

the classroom. 

 

REMINDERS 

PE is on Monday  and Wednesday. 

Spelling and Maths homework given out on Monday 

New reading book given out on Monday 

Keep an eye on the blog for regular updates: 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfieldps/ 

 

 

Class newsletter 

Best bits so far: 

‘Learning songs together is fun.’ Neive 

‘I like writing stories.’ Cara 

‘I’m looking forward to finding out 

about pyramids.’ Liam 

‘How long and high are pyramids?’ 

Scott 

 

Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 27
th

 January – Dance & 

Music Fun Evening 

Thursday 28th January - Dress in tartan 

Friday 12
th

 February – Dress in Red (£1 

to dress in red and money raised will be 

donated to the British Heart Foundation) 

Monday & Tuesday 15
th

 & 16
th

 February 

– Holiday 

Thursday 3
rd

 March – Masterclass 

Thursday 17
th

 March – Parent 

Consultations 

Thursday 24
th

 March – Last day of term 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/wl/murrayfieldps/

